
 

 

February 15, 2023 

 

Subject: WA FBLA State Officer Candidate Call Today! 

 

Hello Advisers! 

 

This is a reminder that if you have students interested in Running for FBLA State Office, state officers will 

be hosting Candidate Call TODAY, February 15 at 6 p.m.! This call is HIGHLY RECOMMENDED for all state 

officer candidates. Be there to learn more about each position from current state officers and ask 

questions! Please forward the Zoom link to any interested members in your chapters. 

 

Attire: Please make sure your members wear FBLA attire or business casual! 

Zoom link: https://leadable.info/WAFBLA-SOCandidateCall 

 

Applications are due Monday, March 6, at 11:59 p.m. to our website at https://wafbla.org/state-officer-

application/! 

 

Let me know if you have any questions and we look forward to seeing your students this evening! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tiffany Perez 

Deputy State Director   

 


